
      

 

Opportunity to join a dynamic organisation’s Board  

 
Deaf Children Australia is seeking to appoint Directors with relevant experience to fill several 
upcoming vacancies on our Board. 
 
Who we are 
 
Deaf Children Australia is a not-for-profit organisation with a proud 160-year history that strives to 
provide children and young people who are deaf or hard of hearing, and their families, with the 
opportunities and skills to face life’s challenges and to celebrate their potential. We also provide 
Disability Employment Services to a range of clients including those who are Deaf or Hard of Hearing. 
 
For details of the services we provide – go to: www.deafchildren.org.au 
 
What we are looking for 
 
Our current Board comprises a broad range of skills and experience.  All board meetings are fully 
accessible with live captioning and interpreters, as required. We are seeking Board members who 
have experience in one or more of the following areas: 
 

• Finance 

• E-commerce & Technology 

• Business Transformation 

• Chairing a not-for-profit organisation 

• Corporate governance (or willingness to upskill) 
 

Applicants with a lived experience of deafness or being hard of hearing; and/or an understanding of 
the issues affecting deaf and hard of hearing children, youth and their families will be highly 
regarded. 
 
What we offer  
 
Whilst our directors are not remunerated, we do provide the following support in their role: 
 

• Reimbursement of approved expenses relating to the role (ie director education, governance 
subscriptions) 

• Agreed training & development seminars/courses, etc 
 
 
What to do next 
 
If you are interested, as Community Business Australia is assisting us with this recruitment program - 

please email your Board CV with a Covering Letter, no later than Friday 28 April 2023, to: 

• Debora Jackson 

• Governance Consultant 

• annabelle@cbanow.com.au 

 

 

 

DCA is committed to diversity. 

http://www.deafchildren.org.au/

